
Nettleton Community Primary School 
Moortown Road, Nettleton, LN7 6AA 

NOR 75 
(Part of the North Wolds Federation) 

 
Midday Supervisory Assistant 11.25 hours per week from 2nd November 2020 

(Hours will be from 11.00am until 1.15pm for 38 weeks of the year) 

Midday Supervisor Salary: Grade 2 -scale point 3 - 6 (£17,711 to £18,065 pro rata) 

We currently have a vacancy for a Midday Supervisory Assistant to work across both schools to 

support the delivery of hot school meals from the kitchen at Market Rasen C of E Primary School  to 

Town and Country Nursery (Market Rasen) and Nettleton Community Primary School. 

The successful applicant will be required to transport meals from the school kitchen at Market Rasen 

C of E Primary to Town and Country Nursery and Nettleton CP School and then support with 

supervising pupils at Nettleton CP School over the lunch time period. 

We offer: 

 Well behaved children 

 A family atmosphere 

 Beautiful location 

 Support from being within the North Wolds Federation 

 Commitment to you own professional development including training on a number of 

evidence based intervention packages. 

 

We are looking for a person who will: 

 Has a current driving licence and has access to a vehicle  

 Preferably a Level 2 Food Hygiene (if not training will be given) 

 Commit to our values of caring, respect, commitment to achieve, happiness, independence 

and co-operation 

 Help us to achieve our aim of outstanding education for all 

 

We are not as far away as you might think! Our school is situated just 23 miles from Lincoln, 20 miles 
from Louth, 24 miles from Gainsborough and 14 miles from Grimsby. To find out more about our 
school please visit www.nettleton.lincs.sch.uk  and www.northwoldsfederation.co.uk 
 
If you are interested this positions please contact the school office on 01472 851455 or e-mail 
catherine.fussey@nettleton.lincs.sch.uk . Visits to the school would be warmly welcomed and are 
encouraged.  
 
Closing Date at 23.59 on Monday 19th October 
 
Interviews will be held week commencing Monday 19th October 2020 
 
Our Federation is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young people and 
expects all staff and volunteers to share this commitment. The posts are subject to enhanced Disclosure and 
Barring Service (with daily update service), barred list check and verified references. 

http://www.nettleton.lincs.sch.uk/
http://www.northwoldsfederation.co.uk/


 

 


